Parish Council

The work of the Parish Council continues despite the fact that our parish office is closed and we cannot have our usual meetings due to the Covid-19 pandemic. Councillors have held a practice 'Zoom' meeting to iron out technical challenges and we now propose to hold a formal meeting on Monday I June, which is our usual meeting date. Members of the public will be able to join us and participate in the meeting.

Please continue to check our website where all current updates will be posted. Although the Parish Clerk is not available in the office she is contactable at home by phone or e-mail (see below).

Footpaths: Our contractor has informed us that he is unable to cut our footpaths at present. We are working with him and others to try to find a solution to this. If you find a footpath that is particularly overgrown we would appreciate knowing about it.

Nicola Baker

Parish Clerk, Emma Cansdale 01255 871483 clerk@dedhamparishcouncil.co.uk

John Goldsbrough for any updates for the website webmaster@dedhamparishcouncil.co.uk